
 

MEMORANDUM 

To: MCWD Board of Managers 

From: Tiffany Schaufler, Project and Land Manager 

CC: James Wisker, Director of Planning and Projects 

Date: November 13, 2014 

Re: Overview of 2014 Flood Damage, Proposed Repairs, and the FEMA Process 

At the November 13, 2014 Board Workshop, staff will provide an overview of the 2014 flood 

damage to District facilities, the proposed repairs to those facilities, and discuss how the Federal 

Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) may aid in the repairs.    

If there are questions in advance of the meeting, please contact Tiffany Schaufler at 952-641-

4513 or tschaufler@minnehahacreek.org.  
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